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Thursday 17th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Firstly, we would like to say a huge well done and thank you to all of our wonderful pupils who auditioned 

for Norwood’s Got Talent. Every child shone and we are proud of them all. On Friday 18th November, an 

email will be sent to everyone confirming whether or not your child has a place in the live final on Thursday 

15th December 2022.  

Due to numbers and the large amount of acts that span across Key stages, we have made the decision to 

crown one overall winner and two runners up on the night, as opposed to one in each Key Stage.  

When we first put together the idea of Norwood’s Got Talent, we hadn’t considered the number of pupils 

who would wish to compete with siblings and how this would impact on the way in which we judge the 

acts.  Please rest assured, we are still ensuring that both key stages are represented within the final whilst 

showcasing a wide range of acts.  

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins       Mrs M Richardson        Mrs A Gill         Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher   Year 3 Teacher   TA   Head Teacher 
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